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ACHIEVING THE 2010 TARGET!

Ref.: SCBD/EDM/AD/53404 1 February 2006

NOTIFICATION
Madam/Sir,

After more than seven years at the service of the objective of the Cartagena Protocol on
Biosafety, Mrs. Cyrie Sendashonga, Senior Programme Officer, Biosafety, for the Convention on
Biological Diversity (CBD) has left the Secretariat to take up her new and exciting assignment at
the service of the environmental community as a whole.

Pending the advertisement and recruitment of her replacement, I am pleased to inform
you that Mr. Worku Yifru has been designated Officer in Charge (OIC).

Yours sincerely,

To: Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety National Focal Points
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